
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

    

Oshkosh Police Department 

 
Date:    February 6, 2012 
Time:  8:00 AM 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

(920) 236-5742 
 

Subject:   Hit and Run Suspect Identified  
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

On Friday, February 3, 2012 Oshkosh Police identified the driver of a Hit and Run that occurred on Saturday, January 28, 2012 at 
about 6:30 pm on Prospect Ave. at Jackson St.  A 24 year old male from Oshkosh was located in the 900 block of Wright St. and was  
cited by an Oshkosh Officer for Hit and Run of an Unattended Vehicle.  The hit and run vehicle was also located on Wright St.       
 
The 24 year old male was identified after his photo was released to the media and the public on February 1, 2012 and numerous tips 
were received by the Winnebago County Wide Crime Stoppers on the identity of the male.  The 24 year old male was driving a green 
1999 Ford Windstar minivan that crashed into an unoccupied Toyota car parked on Prospect Ave.  The 24 year old male suffered no 
injuries in the crash and damage was found on the passenger side of the Ford.       
 
If you have any questions in regards to this media release, please call me at 236-5742.     
 
Joseph Nichols 
Public Information Officer 
Oshkosh Police Department 
Office:  (920) 236-5742  

#### 


